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GRANT COMPETITION ANNOUNCED FOR 21ST CENTURY
COMMUNITY LEARNING CENTERS

The Nebraska Department of Education is requesting proposals for the 21st Century Community
Learning Centers (21st CCLC) 2018 grant competition. Approximately $1.5 million is available to
successful Nebraska applicants who offer services to eligible school buildings where at least 40
percent of students qualify for free or reduced priced meals as reported on the 2016-17
Nebraska Education Profile.
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